

Happy Valley News

November 18th 2022 head@willowbrook.notts.sch.

Dear Parents and Carers,

As always, a HUGE thank you for making Children in Need such a memorable and successful part of the Willow Brook calendar.

We have enjoyed our traditional costume parade, a fabulous nursery rhyme treasure hunt, and this afternoon we have been in the company of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.

As I write, the total on our Just Giving page stands at £1,259 – that's just amazing! The site will stay live over the next week, so if you haven't had time to make your donation yet, please do. We did lots of 'shout outs' in assembly this morning from your messages and will do some more on Monday morning.

Now that we have fairy tales firmly in mind, years 3 to 6 are more than ready to be the audience rather than the key characters when we go to the pantomime on Wednesday afternoon. Mrs Roper has sent reminders to families who haven't yet ticked their permission slips on School Money. A reminder that this will need to be completed for your child to go.

I will leave you with a snapshot of our day in school. I hope that it shows just how wonderful Willow Brook children are when they work together with community spirit. There will be more photos on the website as soon as I have chance to upload them.













Whatever your weekend brings, I hope it is a happy one. Come and join the choir as we open the Keyworth Festivities Day tomorrow at 1.15pm in The Square if you can!

Kind regards,

Louise Ballard